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Thank you for supporting the work of the Chester SC Genealogical Society. We have done our
upmost to make this CD-Rom useful. In field tests the text of these volumes is about 92%
searchable. Because the print quality, especially in the early issues, was typewritten and not
very clear, you may find that the optical character recognition (OCR) on occasion will not find
names in the text correctly. The good news is that the name you are searching for in the text is
probably also cross referenced in the index of each issue well, and can lead you back to the
pages and citations, if the OCR misses a reference on the first pass.

QUICKSTART: To search the entire 31 year range of The Bulletin, click on the “Quicksearch
"79-09” file. The Adobe programme will open, then enter the name, place or event you’re
looking for in the Find box. Tip: single word searches are often the most effective.

***Please note that in the print edition of The Bulletinin 1991 there occurred an error in
numbering, which makes it appear that there is a gap between Vol 14 #4 and Vol 15 #3.
Nothing is missing; it was a mistake in the numbering scheme, so Vol 14 #3 (Sept, 1991) is
followed by Vol 15#4 (Dec, 1991), skipping the intermediary numbers.

We want to be YOUR society, so suggestions for articles and family information are heartily
solicited and you are invited to share your research with others, both through the quarterly
Bulletin as well as through the quarterly and annual meetings of the Society.

The mailing address of the Chester (SC) Genealogical Society is:
Chester District Genealogical Society

PO Box 336

Richburg, SC 29729.
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